
RIVERSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Library/Media Center 

 

Battle of the Books Permission Slip 
 

Battle of the Books is a reading program in which students form teams of between four 

and six players, and these teams compete against other teams. Each team is responsible 

for reading 15 books (The team has a specific list of titles), but each team member must 

only read four of the 15 titles. The registration forms and permission slips must be 

turned in by November 3, 2014.  

The program runs from December through April so a team member has approximately one 

month to read each book he/she selects. Once the registration is turned in, the student 

is committed to the program for the whole year. He/she may not drop out because that 

would jeopardize the status of the whole team. During the year there will be several 

team practices and an elimination round; all of these will take place during school hours or 

after school. Our Battle will take place in April.  

For a child to participate a permission slip must be turned in with the team registration 

form. Please fill out the form below for your child. If you have any questions, please call 

Mrs. West-Grady at 856-461-1255 ext 1150. 

_________________________________________________________ 

Riverside Elementary School Battle of the Books 

Permission Slip 

 

_________________________________________________has permission  

                              (Name of child) 

to participate in Battle of the Books. He/she is committed to the program for the school 

year and will read the four books he/she selects during the school year.  

______________________________                           ________________________ 

Signature of parent/guardian                                             Signature of student 

 

Grade ________                   Team Name   __________________________________  

 


